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WELCOME  BACK ,  EAGLES !

To say the past 6 months have been unique,

would be saying the very least!

Nevertheless, your counselors have been

working diligently to schedule and plan to

make this year great, no matter what is

thrown our way!

We have a few new processes and

procedures, so things may look and feel

different as we start the new year. However,

your counselors remain the same, and we

are here for YOU! 

Written by GHS School Counselors
Labor Day (No School):

Sept. 7

Senior ACT: Sept. 22

IMPORTANT  

UPCOMING  DATES

Parents, we need 

your input!Parent Referral Form

Student Self-Referral Form

Kim Galyon: Last names A-F
kim.galyon@knoxschools.org

Malee Hogan: Last names G-M
malee.hogan@knoxschools.org

Marissa Buchanan & Sarah Draper: 
Last names N-Z
marissa.buchanan@knoxschools.org
sarah.draper@knoxschools.org

https://forms.gle/7cxw7W36qbi7Fw5R9
https://forms.gle/9AZXD1HT6ULDkTgu9
https://forms.gle/5Ra7ooqgVHFjcZEa8


FOLLOW THE GHS COUNSELING DEPT. 

FOR UP FOR FREQUENT UPDATES AND INFORMATION

Quick links to important information

Login to Aspen

Login to Canvas

What is ASPEN?

What is Canvas?

Login to office
Outlook Email

Sstudentnumber@student.knoxschools.org

@_GHSCounseling

https://www.knoxschools.org/aspeninfo
https://www.knoxschools.org/Page/19038
https://www.knoxschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&ModuleInstanceID=18140&ViewID=5C8B25C6-C8F8-4BD5-923B-8A7C70A93DDA&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=6791&PageID=7974&Comments=true

